
What to do if you have concerns about a child or
young persons behaviour towards an animal.

It can be very distressing to manage a child or young person who
may be showing concerning behaviours towards an animal.
However, there is support available.

Here are some suggestions about what to do if you are concerned:

Speak to the school or college

Speak to your social worker 

Contact your GP, especially if you are concerned about their
behaviour in general

Other organisations who can help:

Mind

NHS

NSPCC

https://www.mind.org.uk/for-young-people/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/baby/babys-development/behaviour/dealing-with-child-behaviour-problems/
https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/research-resources/leaflets/positive-parenting

